
Mr . Paul Feeley 
Art Department 
Bennington College 
Bennington, Vt . 

Dear Mr. Feeley, 

m a r s 

brewster 

telephone 

k a k a r a s z

new york. 

brewster 9-3078 

April 21 , 1953 

I am as pleased as can be that you have a sked me to show 
my worK to the Bennington girls and to talk to them . 

As my reguler show i s now scheduled until April of 1954, 
Solveig and I can dri ve up with about 15 or 20 pieces and 
you can ship them ba ck to the Bertha Schaefer Gallery . 

We can arrive at about noon on Saturday, May 30 , so that 
you can hang the show that afternoon, with our help . I 
should like to give the talk on Sunday , the 31st . 

I should like to have the $25 honorarium given to the 
scholarship fund . 

I assume that you will pay for the r eturn transportation 
and packing of the -little exhibition. 

I will look forward with great pl easure to being with you . 

Sincerely , 


